
 
 

* * PRESS TELECONFERENCE * * 
 

SCIENTIFIC STUDY REVEALS ELEVATED MERCURY ACROSS NORTHEAST  
SONGBIRDS AND HOTSPOTS IMPACTED  

 

TUESDAY, MARCH 8, 2005 — 10 A.M. 
 

 
Findings from new research and new report, “Mercury Connections: The extent and effect 
of mercury pollution in northeastern North America”, include: 
 

• Mercury inputs are higher in some areas than previously reported by EPA.  
• First account of mercury in forest songbirds, and high levels found in mink & otter. 
• New map of nine biological hotspots published. 
 

This research is contained in 21 papers in the peer-reviewed journal Ecotoxicology which is 
available and will be published in a special double issue on April 1, 2005. 
  
 
Sponsored by: BioDiversity Research Institute, Gorham, Maine (www.briloon.org) 
Hosted by: National Wildlife Federation, Washington, DC (www.nwf.org) 
  
Date / Time: Tuesday, March 8, 2005 
  10:00 AM EST 
  
Speakers:  
David Evers, PhD, Executive Director, - BioDiversity Research Institute (Gorham, ME) 
Charles Driscoll, PhD, University Professor - Syracuse University (Syracuse, NY) 
Eric Miller, PhD, President - Ecosystems Research Group (Norwich, VT) 
Felice Stadler, National Policy Specialist - National Wildlife Federation (Washington, DC) 
 
Call-in Info: 1-800-791-2345, code:  50802 # 
 
RSVP to:  Nadia Steinzor - 845-679-5056;  nsteinzor@earthlink.net 

Lisa Swann – 703-438-6083, swann@nwf.org 
     
 

AVAILABLE ON REQUEST: 
 

Embargoed copies of the report and scientific papers 
Teleconference presentation materials  

B roll of affected species  
 

All printed materials will go live on the website March 8, 9:00am: www.briloon.org/mercury 
 


